

June 30th, 2021

To all our Players, Parents, Coaches and Referees:

Today is our final day at Ultimate Soccer Arenas (now known as UWM Complex) at: 867 South Blvd E.

It has been 15 great years since I had a vision to deliver the finest indoor soccer facility in the country. We have a lot of great memories of the many people we have met over the years. Over that time, more than 15 million Players, Parents and Coaches have passed through our doors.

We are now going forward with our Ultimate Soccer Arenas concept to find others that want to have soccer facilities built. (Not ready to retire just yet!)

We can still be reached at george@ultimatesoccerarenas.com or 248-648-7000.

It has truly been a pleasure serving all of you for the past 15 years. My employees and I thank you for helping to make Ultimate Soccer Arenas all that it was.

Very truly

George Derderian Jr.